From: wyn Jones [

Sent: 27 December 2015 16:01

To: Planning

Subject: Additional comments to those sent on 6th December on planning application
2015/5894/P

I, Wyn Jones, am the owner of the top flat at 23, Hampstead Hill Gardens. NW3 2PJ.

| have already sent in comments on 6th December. | realise the closing date for comments has
passed but | would like to make these additional comments.

| strongly object to placing 12 Solar Photovoltaics on the roof of 23A as this would be all that |
look out onto from my flat !

| apologise for not incorporating this in my previous correspondence but | had not recognised what
solar photovoltaics were and therefore what a huge impact this would have on my outlook. | hope
you will feel able to take this into consideration when looking at this planning application.



